PUBLIC NOTICE

The Madbury Planning Board will hold a public hearing on
Wednesday, January 7th, 2015, at 7:00 pm,

at the Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road, Madbury NH.

The Board will discuss proposed changes to the Building Regulations, Subdivision
Regulations and Zoning Ordinances which are scheduled to appear on the warrant
at the 2015 Town Meeting.



